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_m

We are in receipt of the management letter recommendation from our external auditors,
R.S. Abrams & Company, LLP. I am extremely pleased to report that they found no
material weaknesses in our internal controls and made no comments/recommendations in
their audit of the 2022-23 fiscal year. Therefore, no corrective actions are needed at this
time.




